
Blues Supporters Society Ltd (trading as Blues Trust) 

Notice of 2016 Annual General Meeting (AGM) and election of Board members. 

The AGM will be held at 7 pm on Wednesday November 9
th
 in the City room at St Andrew’s. There will be a 

cash bar and the room will be open from 6.30 pm. 

The following business will be transacted: 

  To approve the minutes of the 2015 AGM. 

  To elect Board members. 

  To accept the Independent Examiner's report on the accounts for the year ended 31st May 2016 
and to authorise the Board to re-engage the Independent Examiner for the 2016-17 financial 
year. 

  To transact any other business which may be transacted at an AGM. 

Three candidates have been nominated for election or re-election to the board: Phil Beardmore, Peter Bull 
and Cliff Horrocks. Click here to view the candidate statements.. Since there are fewer candidates than 
places available on the board, there will be no ballot; the candidates will be put before the meeting for the 
approval of members. 

Following the formal part of the meeting there will be a Question and Answer session with Tom Ross and 
an opportunity to buy copies of his autobiographical book, The Game’s Gone. 

We would like Members to register to attend the AGM by clicking  here.   

 

https://www.bluestrust.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/08/2016-Candidates-statements.pdf
https://www.bluestrust.org/wp-content/plugins/civicrm/civicrm/extern/url.php?u=494&qid=7713

